
Friday 9th November 2018  

Our attendance this week is 96.83% Our attendance target is 96%.  

Dinner Monies  

We have been notified by our school dinner provider 

Dolce that we can no longer carry dinner money debts 

of over £20.00. If you are running a debt then your 

child must bring a packed lunch until the debt is paid 

off in full. If you have any questions please contact the 

school office.  

 

Attendance  

We have been in discussion 

this week with a number if 

families in relation to holidays 

in term time. Please be aware 

that if you take holidays in 

term time every year or more 

than one in a year it is likely 

that you will be investigated 

by the local authority. Any 

time away from school is                   

detrimental to a child’s              

academic progress.           

Attendance matters! 

 

 

Tuesday 13th November 

Maths workshop for parents 

Wednesday 14th November 

Year 2 Gymnastics           

Competition 

Tuesday 27th November 

Year 3 trip to Theatre by the 

Lake trip  

Christmas Bingo after school 

Wednesday 12th December 

Gymnastics Competition 

Friday 14th December 

Reception Christmas play 

Tuesday 18th December 

Year 1&2 Christmas play 

Wednesday 19th December  

Year 3&4 School play 

Thursday 20th December 

Carol service 

Friday 21st December 

School breaks up for     

Christmas 

Remembrance Sunday 

You should all have received your invite 

from the children to attend church on Sun-

day. We would love to see as many children 

and families there as possible. Mass starts 

at 10.30am. We look forward in seeing you 

all there when we will all reflect and         

remember the 100th anniversary of the 

ending of WW1.  

NHS forms  

If you received a letter from the NHS         

regarding the dental heath programme, 

please make sure these letters are returned 

to school by Tuesday 13th November. It is     

important you return these forms to school, 

Thankyou.  

Year 4 Hawse End 

If you wish your 

child to go to 

Hawse End please 

complete & return 

the consent slip. 

The balance will 

then be added to 

your parent mail 

account.  

School dinners  

Can you please make sure 

that if your child is bringing a 

packed lunch with them to 

school that they do not order 

a school dinner, Thankyou. 

Shoe box appeal 

Thank you to everyone that 

made and donated a shoe 

box. We had a very good turn 

out.  


